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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 
Wednesday 24th July 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Research shows that children’s learning can regress over the Summer holidays.  It is important for 

children to have some ‘down time’ but also to keep their brain active.  

 

In order to support this, I have removed the 48 hour block on Bedrock. This will enable your child 

to do as much Bedrock as you wish without it impacting on when you have the time to do it.  

 

Any child who completes two sessions of Bedrock per week (this should take 20 minutes per 

lesson to register as a session) will receive a free slush drink when they return to school.  

 

We hope that you have a wonderful Summer with your child and enjoy lots of time together.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill   Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher  Headteacher 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

